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1st June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Rod Rhodes 
 
 
It is with great sorrow that I have to report the death of Rod Rhodes, the school’s Chair of 
Governors. 
 
Rod filled this important role for seven years. No one who dealt with him during his frequent visits 
to the school could doubt his commitment to the young people of this area. That had been evident 
before he joined the governors, when as a local employer he generously gave support and 
opportunities to many of our students and former students. As Chair of Governors he was exactly 
what the school needed: a friend and supporter who could also be a well-informed critic. We shall 
miss him greatly. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Natalie Waters 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


